
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

Thank you to all of those who helped with the Pork Chop and Quilt Bingo!  We also 

has another successful Youth Bowling event which was well attended.  Our next 

meeting will be on April 2nd.  I look forward to seeing everyone there! Please bring 

another Knight with you. 

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• Ditch cleaning coming soon especially with the nice weather. 

• Pork Chop Bingo report. 

• Gilman Days Planning: The Shelter is not available. Tent Tables and Chairs will be 

rented. 

• Tootsie Rolls for April are ordered. 

• Greg Novak is putting on Omelet Breakfasts at the old bank building.  $175 

created over the last 3 weeks. 

• Planning meeting will be set to help organize our council’s future.  New officers 

are needed. 

• Bulleting needs to be mailed out.  Working with a  print shop will help with this. 

Pot of Gold: Jacob Pitts Council jackpot: Jim Zimmer 

Next Council Meeting 

Tuesday April 2nd at 7:15PM  

Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 
All members are encouraged to attend and bring guests. 

Number: 433 Council Bulletin March 2024 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Tootsie Roll Handout April 27th and 28th 

• Ditch cleaning (April/May) 

• Faith Formation Meal  May 

• Crowning of Mary in May 

• Gilman Coop Creamery Lunch Stand - July 26th 

• Gilman Days -July 27th 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their membership dues are 

encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Jeff Mastey. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Jeff Mastery, financial secretary . 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$9,519.30 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Doug, Novak, Jim 

Brown,  Murry Moulzolf 



K
N

IG
H

T
S

 O
F

 C
O

L
U

M
B

U
S

 

IM
M

A
C

U
LA

TE M
A

R
Y C

O
U

N
C

IL - 9
2

6
1

 
G

ILM
A

N
, M

N
 5

6
3

3
3

 
Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


